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Dear Parents, 

 

Uniforms play a significant role in creating a sense of unity and pride among our 

students, and they also promote a conducive learning environment. 

 

We would like to remind you of the importance of ensuring that your child adheres to 

the school uniform and shoe guidelines.  

 

Our school prescribed shoes are from the brand UNITED COLORS OF BENNETON. 

We request all the parents to adhere to the prescribed shoes, no other brand shoes 

will be entertained. 

It is not mandatory to buy the shoes from our school but please make sure your 

child adheres to the school uniform guidelines.  

 

By ensuring that your child follows the uniform and shoe guidelines, you are not only 

supporting the school's policies but also teaching your child the importance of discipline 

and respect for rules. 

 

Kindly do not deviate from the guidelines.  
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